TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNNING BOARD
REGULAR MEETING — OCTOBER 5%, 2021

The October 5™, 2021 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at 7:05pm.
Present were Alan Bill, Camille Corneby, Paul Welch with Chairman Doug Chrzanowski
presiding.

Also present was Bob Strong.

Paul Welch made the motion to approve the September 7t , 2021 minutes as presented, Ms.
Corneby seconded, carried.

There was discussion of the upcoming Tioga County Property Tax Auction that is scheduled to
be held Thursday, October 7.

Chairman Chrzanowski stated that the Goodrich solar farm will probably not be active until
2022 and that it can be prorated if it does become active before the estimated date.

The Swansbrough solar site is at a stand still with no plans submitted currently.

The Scott Smith fuel tank project on Glenmary Dr is moving forward.

Chairman Chrzanowski stated that he spoke to Bryan & Julie Godfrey about transferring Linda
Brink’s junk yard permit to them at 2022 permit renewal time.

The Godfrey’s met with Chairman Chrzanowski, who is also Town of Tioga’s code enforcer, and
were told what they needed to do by the end of this year to bring the junk yard up to code for

the transference of the junk yard license to be approved.

Mr. Bill made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:38pm, Ms. Corneby seconded, carried.

Tiffany Middendorf
Tioga Town Clerk



